
Any business involved in the Brighton and Hove tourism and hospitality industry, or with an interest in the city’s visitor economy, and passionate about making the best of their business is invited to join the Tourism Forum.

The Forum has been set up in response to the recognition of the sector's importance to the local economy, contributing over £408 million of revenue per annum. One of the key components of a successful tourism industry is good quality customer experiences, which is directly related to the professionality and attitude of the workers.

The Forum currently has 79 business members, meets quarterly (Feb, April, July, Oct) and is designed to provide you with all the latest information relating to employment, training and services as well as a chance to network with like minded businesses.

A number of retailers located within Churchill Square are members of the Forum:

Helen Johnson (Suits You)

“I have found the meetings and contracts I have made very useful. The meetings are positive, informative and promote better communication between the industries. Networking-wise I have made some very beneficial contracts which have helped drive business. It is also great that the forum encourages employment of people local to the Brighton area.”

Hayley Plews (Build A Bear Workshop)

“I have only attend two meeting so far and I have been welcomed by everyone. I find them very informative. I feel it is a great opportunity for networking: we have already put a number of marketing events in place through the contacts I have met through the Forum.

The training courses in which myself and my colleagues have attended at City Collage have been very successful, and my lower management team have found them very helpful in their development and maintaining a better understanding within the retail sector. I would highly recommend these free courses for small business and low management to have a better understand to drive your business to success.”

There is also an online forum to keep you up to date with relevant opportunities and initiatives and allow you to keep in touch with other members.

The next Tourism Forum is to be held in conjunction with Orb360 and The Big Lemon Bus on Devil’s Dyke from mid-afternoon on Thursday 16 July. The format will be approximately two hours of informative presentations by Forum members and relevant agencies followed by a BBQ and some Orbing and mountain-boarding for the adventurous amongst us.

For more information please contact claire.mitchell@engagesolutions.org.uk

